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Board of Directors 

Renae Ingersoll, Chair 
Chad Olson, Vice Chair 
Amy Steffens, Secretary 
Kim Bucholz 
Mike Fosberg 
Janel Beauchamp 
Jay Orson 
 
Supervisory Committee 

Jason Cossette, Chair 
Kent Onerheim 
Mary Smith 
Tom McDonald 
Ida Volesky 
 
Main Office: 

Karen Andersen, Manager/CEO 
Vicki Klein, Asst. Manager 
Charlotte LaCrosse 
Pam Reis 
Mary Bastle 

P.O. Box 9318 
2730 12th Ave. S. 
Fargo, ND 58106-9318 

Main Office 701-232-6910 
Toll Free 1-800-726-3177 
Fax 701-232-1217 

Drive-up M-F 8:00 AM-5:00 PM 
Lobby     M-F 8:30 AM-5:00 PM 
 
Grand Forks Branch 

Staff:  Tanya Murphy 
          Kathy Selden 
 
P.O. Box 5055  
2501 28th Ave. S. 
Grand Forks, ND 58206-5055 

701-772-5699 
 
Lobby M-F 8:30 AM-1:00 PM 
                  2:00 PM-4:30 PM 
 
Voice Response:  
1-888-297-8820 

Website: 
www.postalfamilyfcu.com 

Email: 
pffcu@postalfamilyfcu.com 

PEE WEE PENGUIN PICNIC 

Postal Family Federal Credit Union invites you 
to celebrate Pee Wee’s 36th Annual Picnic at the 
Red River Zoo! Admission, picnic meal, carousel 
rides, & camel feeding are free for our credit 
union members. Children age 12 and under must 
be accompanied by an adult. Please call         
701-232-6910 to make your reservations. 

DATE: Thursday, August 10 

TIME: 6pm-7pm 

PLACE: Red River Zoo, Fargo 

It’s so easy to join Postal Family FCU, it’s a piece of 
cake! Please encourage your family members and postal 
co-workers to join our credit union.  

There are three easy steps: 

1. Complete a membership card 
2. Bring your photo ID 
3. Make a deposit to your account 

Enjoy the sweet taste of credit union membership! 

If you are thinking of buying a home soon, 
join Postal Family FCU and Servion Mortgage 
for an upcoming Home Buying Webinar. The 
webinar will be live on                      
Thursday, July 20th at 5 pm.  

What will you take away from this session? 

 How to prepare yourself for purchasing a home 
 Tips on improving your credit score 
 Mortgage basics to help you with the ultimate goal of homeownership 

Bring your questions to ask our experts! We want this to be an interactive 
experience so that you feel comfortable taking the next step. Register for this 
important webinar using the QR code on our website (Info Desk/Notes). 



Getting a Loan is a Piece of Cake! 

It’s so easy to get a loan with Postal Family FCU, it’s a piece 
of cake! We offer fast, friendly service for all of your loaning 
needs. Our loan rates are low and we have money to lend. 

This summer, we are having monthly drawings for great door prizes for qualifying members. 
Plus, every borrower will receive a free gift! Our loan officers are ready to serve you, so give 
us a call today! 
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For any Credit Union concerns, please contact: 
Supervisory Committee:  P.O. Box 9873                                                          

Fargo, ND  58106-9873 

Tuesday, 
July 4, 2023 

Independence Day 

Services and Benefits: 

Share Savings 
Money Market Shares 
Share Draft Checking 
Debit Card 
Visa Credit Card 
Visa Gift Card 
Share Certificates 
Traditional IRA 
Roth IRA 
Coverdell ESA 
Christmas Club 
Special Share Accounts 
New & Used Vehicle Loans 
Share Secured Loans 
Personal Loans 
Overdraft Protection Loans  
Servion Mortgage Loans 
Home Equity Line of Credit   
   Loans 
Direct Deposit 
Payroll Deduction 
Pre-authorized Payments 
Cashier’s Checks 
Wire Transfers 
Member Direct Insurance 
Credit Disability Insurance 
Credit Life Insurance 
AFLAC Insurance Products 
CUNA Mutual AD&D Insurance 
AAA Insurance 
American Income Life 
    Insurance 
Notary Service 
Toll Free Phone Line 
Voice Mail 
Voice Response Line 
Website 
Credit Union Connect 
Drive-up Window: Main Office 
After Hours Depository 
Pee Wee Penguin  
   Young Saver’s Club 
Quarterly Newsletter 
Auto Link 
InterContinental Warranties 
GAP Insurance 
E-Statements 
Bill Payment 
MPI Coins 
Mobile App 
Mobile Deposit 
ATM-GSA Building, Fargo 
ATM-Colfax Express 
ATM-William Guy Fed Bldg, 
             Bismarck 
ATM-Prairiewood Station Fargo 
ATM-Grand Forks Post Office 
   
 
 
           

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 
Check out our Facebook page!  We have 
photos and information about recent and 

upcoming events.  Keep up to date with what’s 
going on at your credit union on Facebook! 

Holiday Closings:  

POSTAL EVENTS 
If you are having a postal event that 
you would like the credit union to 

attend, please contact us to schedule a 
date and time. 

Monday, 
Sept. 4, 2023 
Labor Day 

SCHOLARSHIP 
WINNERS 

Congratulations to Alexis Hruza, Trenton 
Cosley, Briea Freeman, and Sydnee 
Lemieux, who will receive scholarships 
from Postal Family FCU. Best wishes to 
all of our graduating seniors! 

 

PREVENT FINANCIAL EXPLOITATION 

 

Stay vigilant. Be involved and engaged with your finances, stay alert to unauthorized 
withdrawals, and beware of financial requests from others. 

Slow down. A classic scam begins with someone rushing you to make a decision. 
Nothing is urgent. Hang up, take your time, and do some research first. 

Think twice. Services offered through cold calls or online are often fraudulent. If it 
sounds too good to be true, it’s almost always a scam. 

Say something. If you’ve been hurt, scammed, or exploited, notify local or federal 
authorities. Let go of the shame, self-blame, and fear of retaliation and 
report it. Tell your family and friends to try to prevent it from 
happening to someone else. 

 
 
 
 
 

Charlotte LaCrosse recently celebrated 
25 years with Postal Family FCU. 

Thank you, Charlotte, for 25 years of 
service to our Credit Union! 

Congratulations 
 

Charlotte 


